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27
th

 April 2009 
 

 

Dear Mr Kojin, 

 

The President of Cambridge University Boat Club, Mr Henry Pelly, has asked me to thank 

you so much for the beautiful painting of the Москва River with the Cathedral Church of 

Christ the Saviour in the background. 

 

We were thrilled indeed to receive the painting, presented to us by Mme Julia Anikeeva on 

her recent visit to London to watch the 2009 Boat Race. 

 

Your painting will be exhibited with pride in the Captains’ Room of CUBC’s Goldie 

Boathouse here in Cambridge, and will bring so much pleasure to all, and in particular to 

those of our oarsmen who have been privileged to have been guests of JSA Sports 

Marketing at The Golden Boat Regatta in Moscow. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

for Cambridge University Boat Club 

 

 
J R PRYCE-JONES (Mr) 

Executive Secretary 

 

Mr Simon Kojin 


